To: Stan Rickard, Public Works Director

From: - John Johnson, Technical Services Supervisor @/
Date: June 7, 2001

Subject: View St. No Parking Survey

Attached is a survey form mailed to residents on View St. between Elizabeth St. and West Rd. The survey
should clear up any misunderstandings regarding parking restrictions on View St.

cc: Richard Tross, Trustee - District 2
Joan DeStephano, Trustee - District 1
Transportation and Safety Committee




June 7, 2001

Parking Survey for View St. between West Rd. and Elizabeth St.

History .

On February 21, 2000 “No Parking” signs were installed on the south side of View St. between West Rd. and
Elizabeth St. These sign were installed to alleviate congestion caused by school functions and park activities.
There have been questions as to why a full-time restriction versus a school day restriction. The following is a
survey to get the feel of the neighborhood as to what the majority would like to see on their street. The only
suggestion I have is that any parking restrictions should be posted on the south side of View St. This will allow
vehicles to move away from the school and not add congestion at View St. and Elizabeth St. intersection.

Please place a “X” on the line of your choice or use the comment area if you have a different idea. Place your
survey in the enclosed envelope and mail by July 1, 2001. If you have any questions or concerns, please call
John Johnson, Technical Services Supervisor at 620-5740.
Leave “No Parking” signage as is on the south side of View St. between West Rd. and Elizabeth St.
Change signage to read, “No Parking, School Days, 8 am-4pm”

Remove all parking restrictions on the south side of View St. between West Rd. and Elizabeth St.

Comments:




